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The proposal for SB 80 to create a "Hazards Map" is in effect assigning a different 

label to the "Risk Map" that was required as a part of SB 762. With the mandatory 

defensible space requirements and inspections of private property by the Fire 

Marshal that will not end, there will be the same response from the public that this is 

government over reach. Everyone is concerned about fire but this bill does not fix the 

objectionable parts of the original Wildfire Bill. I oppose this legislation.  


